
   

 
Preliminary application 

 
 
World Championship in Casting Sport 2021 
September 1 – 5, 2021; Hungary – Budapest 
 
Dear Sports Friends, Casting Sport Organisations and Athletes 
 
Hereby allow me to invite you on behalf of the MOHOSZ to the upcoming World 
Championship in Casting Sport 2021, which will take place in September this year 
in Budapest Hungary. 
 
Due to the current epidemic situation, we kindly ask you to send your feedback 
about your intention to participate the event. 
 
This is a preliminary survey only, in order to have clear picture about the 
participants, the official invitation letter with all the details about the program 
and location will follow. 
Let us know the number of athletes per category (women/men) and the planned 
accompanying persons from your country! 
 
We expect answer in any case, also if you consider not participate. 
Please send your answer to the following email address please, no later than 20th 
of June! 
email: mark.gobol@mohosz.hu 
 
Thank you and best regards from Hungary! 
 
 
Budapest 07.06.2021 
 
 
Csaba Antal 
MOHOSZ 
Casting Sport Department  


